
Building Inspections - Sprinkler permit application fro 335 Brighton Ave MMC Orhto Trauma 
Center Renovation 

Please submit for approval the attached Sprinkler Permit application. 
The scope of work is limited to the relocation of existing sprinkler drops only per NFPA 13 and therefore the 
attached sprinkler plan is being submitted without hydraulic calculations, thank you.  

Derek Narvaez
Estimator
Dean & Allyn, Inc.
P - 207-657-5646
F - 207-657-5647
Certified D/WBE

From: Derek Narvaez <dnarvaez@deanandallyn.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/29/2014 1:35 PM
Subject: Sprinkler permit application fro 335 Brighton Ave MMC Orhto Trauma Center 

Renovation
CC: "Chris Perone (cpp@portlandmaine.gov)" <cpp@portlandmaine.gov>
Attachments: SKMBT_42014052910090.pdf; FP 2nd fl MMC Ortho & Trauma Reno Rev 1.pdf
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